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The pack currently stands at 62 students.

Ms. Taylor Gerleman is back from her student teaching in Annawan, and Ms.
Montana DeBord is back from maternity leave. We are grateful for their return as
the students anxiously await the Thanksgiving break which will be celebrated from
November 25, 2024 to November 29, 2024.

Our October leaders of the pack are: Elementary is Connor I. from Kewanee,
Middle School is Braxton S. from Stark County and High School Annastasia H.
from Stark, and Carly Anderson is the staff Leader of the pack.


